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10th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Consent Form and Parental Survey 
 
Please can we ask that all parents/carers help us by completing the following information: - 
 
1.Consent Form 
 
We have emailed a copy of the consent form and please find attached a paper copy for your 
ease regarding permissions for photographs and general activities.  This form has been updated 
slightly since your child first started at Glazebury as we have introduced, Instagram, Facebook 
and Tapestry etc so would appreciate completing with updated information, so we ensure our 
records reflect your wishes.  Please can I ask that you complete a consent for each child and 
return to school by Friday 21st March 2025 at the latest. (Either via email or paper). 
 
 
2.Parent Survey 
 
Your views are important to us. Please can you complete the Parent/Carer Survey at your earliest 
convenience.  Access the survey via the following link or scanning the QR code.  This link will be 
live until Monday 31st March. 
 
 
Glazebury CE Primary School (Parent/Carer Survey 2024-2025) 
 

 

 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Mowbray 
Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=U9gdjHaqak6KIGKwmO0Z-IGcKVMxveJPn7MFfZTyx21UNklGOEJGQ0o0UjNIUkc5U1pYMjA3SEIxNSQlQCNjPTEu

